
Visitors to IICA  
(2009-2010) 

 
 

 

Prof Allan Fels, Dean, Australia and New Zealand School of 
Government, Victoria, Australia,  

 

Professor Heimler, Professor School of Public Administration, 
Rome, Italy visited the IICA on 17-11-2009 and participated in the 
Forum on Competition Law and Policy held on 18-11-2009.  

 

 

Mr. Uros Zver, Director of Projects, International Center for Promotion of 
Enterprises (ICPE), visited IICA on 20th November, 2009 and held 
discussions with OSD IICA, on activities of ICPE.  

Dr. Stefan Bogdan Salej, Director General, ICPE and Mr. Uros Zver, ICPE’s 
Actg DDG visited Delhi from 1st to 4th February, 2010, and held 

interaction/meeting with DG & CEO and other officers of IICA on 3rd February, 2010. 

 

 

Professor Jean-Pierre Lehman, Professor of International 
Political Economy and Founding Director, The Evian Group, 
IMD, Switzerland, visited on 30-11-2009 along with Professor. 
 An interaction was held by the IMD team with members of 
the BOG of the Institute. 

 

 

Mr. Carlos Eduardo Lessa Brandao, Brazilian Institute of Corporate 
Governance visited IICA and held discussions/ interaction with OSD 
and staff of IICA. 

 



 

Mr. Barnard Joe Phillips & Ms. Hillary Jennings of OECD visited IICA 
on 17-11-2009. Mr. Phillips is the head of the Competition Division of 
the OECD. Ms Jennings is the coordinator for international 
cooperation. 

 

 

 

Mr. William E. Kovacic, Commissioner, Federal Trade Commission 
visited IICA on 17-11-2009 and held discussions regarding the future 
plans of IICA for Capacity building.  

 

 

 Ms Lowri Evans, EU along with a delegation of officials from EU 
visited the IICA and held discussions with OSD regarding future 
cooperation between EU & IICA for assistance to the IICA on its 
Competition Law programmes, including special programmes for 
the CCI. 

Mr Torben Toft and Mr Carstan Sorensen, from European 
Commission, visited IICA on 27the January, 2010 in connection with Draft Action 
Fiche for the EU-India Capacity Building initiative for the Trade Development (CITD) 
and providing assistance to IICA to improve the capacity Human Resource responsible 
for Competition Policy, Law and Enforcement. 

 

 

 Prof. Karthik Ramanna, Harvard Business School visited the 
IICA on 11/1/2010.  

 

 

 
 
A delegation from UK led by Mr. Graham Ward, Partner Prize 
Waterhouse Coopers, London visited IICA on 21st January, 2010 to 
discuss regulatory issues concerning the Audit Profession. 
 
 



 
An interaction meeting of the officers of IICA and members 
of BoG was held with Dean Frederick Lawrence of George 
Washington University Law School (GWULS) on 15th 
February, 2010 at India International Centre. 

 

 

 

 
Sir Michael Snyder representing the City of London visited IICA on 16th 
February, 2010 and discussed issues relating to capacity building in 
regulatory systems for accountancy and audit.   
 

 

 

 

 
 

 


